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                                                                                                                                    2025-2026 School Year 
 
Dear Parents: 

 
We are pleased that you are considering Overbrook Preschool for your child.  Enclosed you will find information 
explaining our program and an Enrollment Application form for the following school year. If your child is moving on to 
kindergarten next year, please pass on the information to a friend!  
 
We offer a variety of half-day options and an additional weekly Enrichment Class. Our classes meet from 8:45 until 
11:45. Priority enrollment is given to current families, returning families and Overbrook Church members. To get your 
first-class choice you are encouraged to get your application in promptly.  Open enrollment for current families will 
begin in February.  Enrollment for returning families and Overbrook Church members begins Tuesday, February 11th, 
2024, at 8 A.M.  Enrollment will be open to new families on Thursday, February 13th, 2024, at 8 A.M.   Enrollment 
applications will be accepted by a drive-through drop off at the preschool entrance.  
 

 
The monthly proposed rates for 2025-2026 are as follows:   
       

2 half-days     $235.00 (3 year olds)   
    3 half-days     $325.00 (4 year olds) 
     4 half-days     $405.00 (4 & 5 year olds)  
                                                5 half-days     $455.00 (4 & 5 year olds) 
                                                1 half-day       $95.00    3’s Enrichment 
                                                 
If you need additional copies of the Enrollment Application for another child or for a friend’s child, please call or email 
the office and we will be happy to send one to you. 
  

                                  
If you have any questions concerning enrollment, please feel free to call or email us. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
Robyn Bally 
Director 
info@overbrookpreschool.com  
(614)261-1029 

 

 

 


